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Dear Valued Patient,

Thank you for your support over the years. It has been an honor to 
be entrusted with your care and I appreciate the confidence you have 
placed in me.

I would like to take this opportunity to notify you that I will be retiring from 
Georgia Colon & Rectal Surgery Associates on August 1, 2024.

In order to maintain continuity of your care, I highly recommend the 
physicians at Georgia Colon & Rectal Surgery Associates. I am 
confident of the exceptional care that will continue to be provided by 
physicians Cici Zhang, Jessica Lam, Peige Zhou, and David Meyer. 
These are all Northside Hospital physicians whom I highly recommend.

Your medical records will continue to be on file at this office. If you 
would like a copy of your medical records transferred to another pro-
vider, we ask that you submit a signed authorization form which may be 
printed from our website.  

https://www.northside.com/docs/default-source/patient-forms/authoriza-
tion-of-release-of-records.pdf     

You may also obtain this form the next time you visit the office and then 
mail it back to us, or, you may request that we provide your records 
directly to you.

It has been my great pleasure to care for you and your family over the 
years and I extend to you my best wishes for your future health and 
happiness.

Sincerely,

Marion Schertzer, MD, FACS, FASCRS


